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Mr. R. D. Chandler, President
Rotary Club of Space Center
P. 0. Box 58862
Houston, TX 77058

Dear Mr. Chandler :

The annual Clear Creek Basin Water Quality Study has had its
fourth successful year, and the students' report on the con-
dition of the basin will be ready for distribution within the
month. Over these past four years, Earth Awareness, with the
assistance of the community, has provided 73 student fellow-
ships totaling $24,900, and 6 teacher stipends totaling $5,250.
Three of these studies have earned for their participants the
nation's highest award for environmental protection achievement,
the Citation of Merit from the President of the United States.

We are now initiating plans for the fifth study which will
commence the first of June. Applications will be made avail-
able to five local high schools, and student directors from
last year's study will be working through the spring holidays
preparing orders for chemicals and supplies.

In order to facilitate the obtaining of necessary supplies,
EAF would appreciate receiving contributions to the '75 summer
study as soon as possible. This letter asks that Rotary Club
of Space Center approve the contribution of $300 to EAF to
assist in the early planning of the 1975 Clear Creek Basin
Water Quality Study.

Thank you so much for your interest and support over the years.

Sincerely,

(Mrs?) Earlene BarBeau
Administrative Assistant
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